
Oct. 7, 2020 

 

The faculty of the Bakersfield College English department stand in support 

of the “Racial Equity at Bakersfield College: A Renewed Commitment to 

Equitable Access & Completion” document outlined by the Equal 

Opportunity and Diversity Advisory Committee. We support the pursuit of 

the commitments to a racial equity student success agenda, collective 

consciousness raising, faculty and staff diversification, and race conscious 

first responder training.  

 

This statement was affirmed by department vote and respectfully 

presented to the Academic Senate by English department representative 

Dr. Paula L. Parks. 

 

 

 

 


